

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts House of Representatives State House, Boston 02133-1054

ROOM 136, STATE HOUSE (617) 722-2800 ext. 8743

RANDY HUNT REPRESENTATIVE

5th BARNSTABLE DISTRICT

297 QUAKER MEETING HOUSE ROAD EAST SANDWICH, MA 02537 Tel: (508) 888-2158

May 9, 2016

Mr. Francis Gay, Administrator GATRA 10 Oak Street, 2nd Floor Taunton, MA 02780

Mr. Gay,

I support the Greater Attleboro-Taunton Regional Transit Authority (GATRA)'s application to the U.S. Department of Transportation's Fiscal Year 2016 TIGER Discretionary Grants for the Plymouth Multimodal Center in Plymouth, Massachusetts. As a state representative whose district includes a portion of Plymouth, this project is important to my constituents because it invests in infrastructure that improves access to jobs, businesses, services, medical care, education, and tourism sites, as well as other transportation options. The details of this project will save time and money, and will mitigate environmental impacts by providing more options of transportation.

Sincerely,

Randy Hent

State Representative 5th Barnstable District